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Just wanted to make a brief statement about the subject. What a terrible waste of taxpayer money we are seeing here
in Nelson county !  More importantly, our children are being treated unfairly by putting young children in with older
classes. Please stop this madness. Our school superintendent and all of the board except one have been pushing hard
and seem not to care about what the people want. Many think that they have a hidden agenda and it would not
surprise me. Please look seriously into this matter. Please stop them from closing our practically new schools and
our local school identities. You are our last hope. Thank you, William F Judd Jr. wfjuddjr.507@gmail.com. 
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